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OFFICIAL 

Transport for NSW 

 The Resident 
4818 Waterfall Way 
Fernbrook NSW 2453  

Re: Safety Barrier upgrade west of Deer Vale Road, Fernbrook 24 January 2023 

 

 

Dear Resident 

From Monday 30 January 2023, Transport for NSW will be upgrading the safety barriers close to 
the cattle underpass near your property on Waterfall Way.  

This work will involve removing and replacing the existing safety barriers. Access to your property 
and the underpass will be maintained, however, this work will involve the use of machinery, which 
generates noise.  

Work will be carried out from 7am to 5pm on weekdays and is expected to be completed by late 
February, weather permitting.  

We will make every effort to minimise noise by turning off machinery and vehicles when not in use.  

Single lane, alternating traffic flow arrangements and a reduced speed limit of 40km/h will be in 
place during work hours with up to 10-minute delays.  

If you have any questions about this work or would like more information, please contact Joel Clark 
on 0429 860 597. 

Thank you for your patience as we carry out this important work. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
Gahendra Chand 
Transport for NSW 
Project Manager 

 

 
 


